LANCASTER PISTOL & RIFLE CLUB

P.O. BOX 2402 LANCASTER, OHIO 43130

Meetings: The November Club meeting will be on Monday, November 13th at Fat Cats Pizza in
Lancaster, 1448 Ety Rd. starting at 7:30. The Executive Committee will meet at 7:00 before the meeting.

We had no nominee for President. Per the bylaws, the position will be selected by the Executive
Committee. If you are interested in the position, please contact any member of the Executive Committee.

Pistol league is shooting Thursday nights starting 7:00 — 9:00.

This year we have completed many projects at the range.

1.

4.
S.

The rifle backstop was rebuilt. This reinforced and solidified the backstop to restore it from
years of erosion.

A new retaining wall was built along the rifle range. The berm is regraded and more secure.
New electrical service was installed. This allows us to simply flip light switches instead of the
circuit breakers.

The rifle target is expanded.

New straw was installed on the backstops.

Thank you to all the members that came out for the work parties to help complete these projects. We
have several projects planned for next year to improve the safety and functionality of the Club. These

include:
1. Install bunkers to permit shooting steel targets on the ranges.
2. Rebuild the short pistol range.
3. Install a 50-yard berm on the rifle range to permit shorter range shooting there.
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